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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

We are writing to support the proposed  new parking restrictions in the First District. The area in question regularly
attracts overnight parking of campers and vehicles as well as the occasional abandoned vehicle. Since there are no
services to accommodate the needs of the campers, the result is clearly a serious and ongoing public health issue. If
the rules are clear as to the parking restrictions it greatly enables and supports the ability of law enforcement to do
their jobs.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ted and Marian Craver
2375 Finney Street East
Summerland

Sent from my iPad
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